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December 15, 2008 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street,  
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge) 
 EB-2008-0275 ARC Exemption                                                       
 
At paragraph 10 of Reply Argument, Enbridge offered to file the intercorporate services 
agreement between EGD and EOWP as soon as it is finalized.   
 
Please find enclosed the referenced agreement. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc: Mr. M. Newton, IGUA 
 Mr. I. Mondrow, Macleod Dixon LLP 


